
Tisbury Harbor Department Update 

 

February 5 

Dinghies removed from town landings 

 
A DPW crew assists Tisbury Harbormaster with the removal of dinghies from lagoon Pond 

Landing. 

 

More than one month after a December 15 deadline to remove all kayaks, inflatables and 

dinghies not being actively used to attend a vessel from town landings, the Tisbury Harbor 

Department, with the assistance of the Department of Public Works and Shellfish Constable 

Danielle Ewart, set about removing a collection of watercraft from Lake Street landing, Owen 

Park landing and the Lagoon Pond landing. 

Prior to the December deadline the harbor department advertised and posted notices at the 

landing areas that all dinghies not in use must be removed.  

A DPW crew and trucks cleared a total of more than 50 dinghies of all variety from town 

property.  

Owners may reclaim their dinghies by calling the harbor department at 508-696-4249. There is a 

$50 fee. 



 

 


